Elaine Easson (Revenues and Customer Services)

From: School consultation <donotreply@highland.gov.uk>
Sent: 07 January 2022 13:07

To: Education Consultations

Subject: Roy Bridge Primary School consultation comments

Name of consultation: Roy Bridge Primary School

Your comments: | think that the closing of the school will be detrimental to the village.

With the village having many new young families, including my young family, the closure of the school will
drive many of us away to other areas. It would be difficult to manage having my child go to a school 3
miles away.

| was a student there at one point and having the school ensures the children have kids their age, to play
and develop together.
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